
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
The Transport Planning Professional (TPP) qualification is becoming increasingly 
widely recognised by both employers and organisations commissioning transport 
planning projects, and the complementary TPS Professional Development 
Scheme  (PDS) has been adopted by 21 employers, including Atkins, Mouchel, 
Transport for London, Leicestershire County Council. More are expected to join 
soon with a view of providing a structured training scheme for transport planners, 
particularly those planning to seek the TPP qualification. 
 
Martin will describe both the TPP and TPS PDS and provide guidance to those 
considering applying for the TPP qualification. 

 
Who should attend? Anyone with an interest is most welcome. You do not need 
to be a member of  TPS to come along. Those who may be interested include: 

• Practising Transport Planners and their employers (both public and 
private sectors, organisations/firms of all sizes and across the different 
modes); 

• University students, lecturers and careers advisors – those involved in 
specific transportation courses or other relevant undergraduate courses; 
and 

• Anyone with an interest in finding out about the TPP and/or the TPS 
PDS. 

 
Mott MacDonald 
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 (Refreshments from 5.30pm) 

 
Non members welcome 

 
For further information contact: 
 
Chris Blake or Tony Doyle:  eastengland@tps.org.uk  

 

Tuesday 20th March 2012 
5.30pm for a 5.45pm start 
Station Road, Cambridge 
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